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215" November, 2019

Mrs. ARON Laura Liang, JP

Dist Offr (Yau Tsim Mong)

Home Affairs Department

6/F, Mong Kok Government Offices,
30 Luen Wan Street, Mong Kok

Dear Mrs. ARON Laura Liang, IP,

| am writing to seek your permission to hold an event in the Multi-purpose Hall

of Henry G Leong Yaumatei Community Centre.

Our organization, the Far East Overseas Nepalese Association (FEONA), serves
the Nepalese Community in Hong Kong for many years. Other thar concerning the
livelihood of the Nepalese in Hong Kong, we also promote cultural exchange among
the Nepalese around the world. In 2020, we are planning to organize a cultural
exchange program at the Multi-Purpose Hall of Henry G Leong Yaumatei Community

Centre. The details are as follows:

Name of event: FEONA Night
Content: Nepalese dance and singing
Date: 4/4/2020 (Sat)

Time: 1200-2200

We hope that permission can be granted so that we can hold this meaningful
event for our Nepalese Community. If further information are required, please feel

free to contact me at 5282 6477 or through email (hiramanrai2@gmail.com).

Looking forward to your positive reply. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

o
L
Rai Hira Man

Chairperson

——
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